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San Diego Police Department’s 4th Annual 
Southeastern Haunted Station 

WHEN:  Wednesday, October 31st from 5:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. 
WHERE: Southeastern Division, 7222 Skyline Drive, San Diego, CA 92114 
 
Join the San Diego Police Department for a spooky night at the Southeastern 
substation full of fun, entertainment and, of course, plenty of treats for the kids.   

Project Reo and the House of Boxing’s Trunk or Treat 

WHEN:  Wednesday, October 31st from 6:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. 
WHERE:  2300 Block of Reo Drive, San Diego, CA 92139 
 
Come to Project Reo’s annual Trunk or Treat event!  Candy will be distributed by event 
participants and attendees can vote for their favorite decorated car.   
 

Halloween Safety Tips 
Happy Halloween!  This is one of the most anticipated holidays for both children and adults 
alike.  Please consider the following safety tips to make Halloween a fun experience for all:   

 Children should be accompanied by an adult  
 Children should wear light or bright colored clothing and consider adding reflective 

tape to dark costumes for increased visibility 
 If children wear masks, ensure that the masks properly fit and are big enough for full 

vision 
 All candy or treats should be examined before they are consumed.  Check for holes, 

punctures, and other evidence of tampering 
 Discard any homemade or unwrapped treats 
 Children should walk only on sidewalks 
 Children should only cross at intersections and use crosswalks.  Remember to look 

both directions and obey all traffic signals nearby 

If treats look suspicious, remember to call the San Diego Police Department’s non-emergency 
phone number at (619) 531-2000 or (858) 484-3154. 
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Happy Fil-Am History Month:  Council President Cole with San Diego Honorary Consul Audie De Castro and Assemblymember 
Gloria (left) and Councilmember Bry (middle) at the 2018 Filipino-American Arts & Culture Festival where she celebrated Filipino-
American art, talent, music, and culture in the heart of the Paradise Hills community.   

Congrats to All of the Grads:  On October 26th, Kitchens for Good celebrated their 13th graduating class of their Culinary 
Apprenticeship Program.  Graduates completed a 12-week certified culinary apprenticeship program to launch their career in the 
food and hospitality industry.   

Making San Diego a World Class City for All:  Council 
President Cole at Downtown San Diego Partnership’s 56th 
Annual Alonzo Awards Dinner.  


